
Safeguarding 2024
@ All Saints Little Shelford



As Parish Safeguarding Officer (PSO)

Derek took over this 
role in May 2024

We produced new 
posters to identify 

safeguarding in ASLS

We have revised and 
updated the policy

We have produced new 
good practice guidelines

We have sent all of 
these out to the 

congregation

There’s more 
information on the 

church website 

View the policy here

View the good practices and 
guidelines here View our safeguarding page here

https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Publisher/File.aspx?id=361232
https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Publisher/File.aspx?id=361233
https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Publisher/File.aspx?id=361233
https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Groups/328034/Safeguarding.aspx


You’ve seen the posters?



You’ve seen the website?

https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Groups/328034/Safeguarding.aspx


Why is this important?

We have had the report 
on Emmanuel Church 

Wimbledon

We have had the Titus 
Trust report

We have heard Matt 
Redman talk about his 
time at Soul Survivor

This week we have had 
the Makin report

View the report here

View the YouTube clip here

View the report here

View the report here

https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Publisher/File.aspx?id=365324
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YVZkgdt32u8
https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Publisher/File.aspx?id=365326
https://www.allsaintslittleshelford.org/Publisher/File.aspx?id=365325


Why is this important?

It is because we 
want to have a safe 

church culture

We want to be an 
open and 

transparent church

We need to continue to work on all aspects to 
keep the whole family at ASLS safe

Reporting of incidents is vital ….within 24 hours!
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